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What’s Going On With Our Club… 
 

 

MARCH MEETING: CLUB OFFICER AND  BOARD 
MEMBER ELECTIONS 

 
March Combo Board/General Meeting  

THURSDAY,  March 29 at 7:30 PM at  
Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  

Clarence Center, NY 
 

April Combo Board/General Meeting  
THURSDAY,  April 26 at 7:30 PM at  

Marvin’s Bar & Grill,  7675 Goodrich Road,  
Clarence Center, NY 

 
 

Find us at: 
www.snoseekers.com 

or 
www.facebook.com/NorthernErieSnoSeekers 

Club Officers 
President:  Bill Peronne 

Vice President:  Paul Ast 

Secretary:  Robyn Cierniak  

Treasurer:  Rich McNamara 

Sergeant of Arms:  Jeff Wilson 

Trail Coordinator:  Al Wolbert 

Board Member: Jake Kelkenberg 

Board Member: Shannon Landow 

Board Member: Chantel Dirschedl 

Board Member: Jake Anderson 

Board Member: Ron Watts 

Board Member: Ray Somers 

Board Member: Andrew Braunscheidel 
 

Committees 
 

Legal Committee 
Chairperson:  Al W. 
 

Emergency Response Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Marketing  & Adv Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Fundraising Committee 
Chairperson:  Open  
 

Social/PR Committee 
Chairperson:  Frank S. 
 

Membership Committee 
Chairperson:  Rich M. 
 

Groomer/Equipment Committee 
Chairperson:  Open 
 

Trails/Landowners Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Trail Guides Committee 
Chairperson: Open 
 

Newsletter Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
  

Website Committee 
Chairperson: Robyn C. 
 

Apparel Committee 
Chairperson:  Open                               
 

Safety/Education Committee 
Chairperson: Open 

Club Headlines 

Newsletter:  We are e-mailing our newsletters each month.  We are trying to 
manage our funds more efficiently due to cuts in State funding.  Each member 
will receive all 12 months right at your computer!!  If you do not have a com-
puter… call 741-NESS to let us know that you would still like your 6 months 
mailed.  We continue to put a lot of time and effort into our newsletters to keep 
you, as a member, informed and involved in what is going on with our club!!    
 
Website:  We have a message board!  So, please take a moment and register. 
Please email us on the “contact us” page if you have any questions.  The photo 
gallery has some great pictures too! 
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Please help us go green with our newsletter.   

If you would like to receive your monthly newsletter to your email inbox  

every month instead of through the US postal system  

please send us an email with your name and email address.   

 

You can also email us if you would like to update the email address that you receive 

your monthly newsletter at.   

 

Our email address is snoseekers@yahoo.com.   

President’s Page 

 
I would like to send my heartfelt condolences to the 

Clark family.   
 

Jeff was a very special young man. 
 

Our thoughts and prayers are with you during this time. 
 

Bill Peronne 
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In Memory of 
 

Jeffrey “Jeff” C. Clark  
 

East Amherst, New York 

Dec 24, 1992 - Mar 9, 2018 

Loving son of Paula (nee Badding) and Kenneth Clark; beloved brother of 

Adam Clark; cherished boyfriend of Libby Huntington. Also survived by 

aunts, uncles, cousins, and friends. 

Jeff had a love for life and for every season: boating, fishing, hunting,  

pit biking, camping, and snowmobiling. He will be missed by all who knew 

him! 

Our NESS family has been lessened by one.   

We want to let the Clark family just how saddened we were to hear of Jeff’s 

passing.  Jeff was a wonderful young man and his life was cut far too short.  

He was a great addition to our club and he will be greatly missed. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with his family and friends.   

Rest in Peace 
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Thank You 
Marvin’s Bar & Grille 

for accommodating our monthly meetings 
Marvin’s Bar & Grill  7675 Goodrich Rd, Clarence Center, NY 14032 

RIDE RESPONSIBLY—DON’T DRINK AND RIDE 
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THANK YOU to our Landowners!  
 

For our Landowner Raffle, we 
draw a name each month from 

our  
landowner list.   

 
The following landowner has won 

a $50 gift card: 
 

March: Frank Zivis 

Renew your  

membership now for the 

2017-2018 season! 
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Want to 

Advertise?? 

 

Call our 

Sno-Phone for details!! 

741-6377 
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Francis W. King  

Petroleum Products, Inc. 
 

7871 Transit Rd. 
East Amherst, NY  14051 

716-636-3160 
Fax: 716-636-3690 

 

We Provide: 
                

  Fuel Oil      Residential 
Gasoline      Commercial 

    Diesel Fuel         Metered Service 
      Kerosene      Automatic Delivery 

     Burner Service  

 
Serving Buffalo & Suburbs 

 
For Prompt Service please call 

 

716-636-3160 
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